
From: Jennifer Kemp   
Sent: Wednesday, 13 June 2012 2:15 PM 
To: otboardconsultation 
Subject: Supervision guidelines - submission 
 
Hi, 
My only request would be that the title of the Guidelines are altered to reflect the fact that 
they are referring to the supervision of practitioners with limited or provisional registration. 
Regards, 
 
 
Jennifer Kemp 
WRS Team Leader & Senior OT Hornsby Ku-ring-gai Mental Health Services (Tues-Fri) 
House in the Park Cnr Stuart & Illoura Sts Wahroonga 2076 
 

 

 
Disclaimer: This message is intended for the addressee named and may contain confidential 
information.  If you are not the intended recipient, please delete it and notify the sender.   
  
Views expressed in this message are those of the individual sender, and are not necessarily 
the views of the Local Health District or associated entities. 
 




